
Please join us for an in-person presentation and workshop to discuss potential 
service changes to Truckee TART and TART Connect. LSC Transportation 
Consultants has been working with the Town of Truckee to prepare the

 2024 Transit Development Update and 
we want to hear from you! 

Questions? 
Contact Justine Marmesh
justine@lsctrans.com 
530-583-4053

This workshop will provide an opportunity for you 
to let us know what you think about 

Truckee TART and TART Connect.
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